
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ANNUAL PUBLIC HOUSING AUTHORITY (PHA) PLAN 

KNOX COUNTY HOUSING AUTHORITY 
 

The Knox County Housing Authority (KCHA) will hold a Public Hearing regarding the proposed FYE 2026 
Annual Public Housing Authority (PHA) Plan and FYE 2030 Five-Year Plan in compliance with Section 
903.17 of Title 24 of the Code of Federal Regulations. The Public Hearing will take place on the following 
date, time, and location: 

DATE:   Thursday, December 19th, 2024 
TIME:   11:30 a.m. 
LOCATION:  Knox County Housing Authority 

Moon Towers Community Room 
255 W. Tompkins St. 
Galesburg, IL  61401 

 
Plan documents will be available as of 12/01/2024.  The general public may obtain additional information 
or a copy of the proposed FYE 2026 Annual PHA Plan and Five-Year Plan prior to the hearing on the KCHA’s 
web site or by contacting the person listed below between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. Monday through 
Friday. 

The general public is invited to present either written or oral comments on the proposed CY 2014 Annual 
PHA Plan. Persons who do not attend the hearing may also submit written comments to the address 
mentioned below by 4:30 p.m. Friday, December 26, 2024. 
 

Derek Antoine, Executive Director 
Knox County Housing Authority 
PHA Plan Public Hearing Request 
216 W. Simmons St. 
Galesburg, IL  61401 
(309) 342-8129, extension 1223 
dantoine@knoxhousing.org 
www.knoxcountyhousing.org 
 

Persons with disabilities requiring a reasonable accommodation to effectively participate in this Public 
Hearing should contact Cheryl Lefler, Assistant Director, KCHA at (309) 342-8129, extension 214 at least 
seven (7) days prior to the meeting. 
 

 

mailto:dantoine@knoxhousing.org
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